

Teilgin agus Amais Éireann

Pitch and Putt Ireland

IRISH SPORT HQ • SPORT IRELAND CAMPUS • BLANCHARDSTOWN • DUBLIN 15 • D15 DY62 Telephone; 01 - 6251110

Website address: www.irishpitchandputt.ieE-mail address: office@pitchandputtireland.ie

Dear Member

Subject: Questionnaire on Strategic Plan

I hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our organisation, I am writing to inform you about an important initiative regarding our strategic plan. Your input and feedback are crucial to the success of Pitch and Putt Ireland, and we highly appreciate your participation in this endeavour.

To ensure that our strategic plan aligns with the goals and aspirations of our members, we have developed a questionnaire aimed at gathering insights and perspectives from individuals like yourself who are directly involved in the operations and decision-making processes of our organisation.

The questionnaire is designed to cover various aspects of our strategic plan, including but not limited to:

- 1. Vision and Mission: Understanding your perception of our organization's vision and mission, and how well they resonate with you.
- 2. Goals and Objectives: Gathering feedback on the clarity and relevance of the goals and objectives outlined in our strategic plan.
- 3. Implementation Strategies: Assessing your thoughts on the proposed strategies for implementing the strategic plan and achieving our goals.
- 4. Challenges and Opportunities: Identifying potential challenges and opportunities that we need to consider in the execution of our strategic plan.

Your candid responses to these questions will enable us to refine and tailor our strategic plan to better serve the needs and interests of our members. Rest assured that all responses will be kept confidential and used solely for the purpose of improving our organizational strategy.

We kindly request you to dedicate some time to complete the questionnaire at your earliest convenience. Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we genuinely appreciate your participation in this process.

Please find the questionnaire attached. If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to Dwyne Hill ceo@pitchandputtireland.ie

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and contribution to this important initiative. Together, we can shape a strategic plan that guides us towards a brighter future for our organization.

Warm regards,

Mark Keohane

President Pitch & Putt Ireland